
 

2nd February 2024         FMI/mm 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

RE: Year Group Activity Day  

I am delighted to announce that we are planning to run a Year Group trip for Year 10 students to 

Thorpe Park on Friday 21st June organised by Ms Minors.  This trip has been decided after gaining 

student voice on a suitable venue. 

The price for the trip will be £32 including entry to the park and coach travel.  By organising the trip 

earlier in the summer term, we are hopeful that this will give the students the opportunity to enjoy 

the day with fewer queues than booking in the last week of term. 

To secure a place on the trip, please can you pay online via ScoPay a non-refundable deposit of £10 

by Thursday 29th February.  Full payment will be required by Friday 31st May, payments can be 

staggered. 

As usual, we will also be planning an additional day of trips in the final week of the summer term.  

These will include a number of free trips to help in these difficult economic times and will hopefully 

enable all students to attend. 

Parents/carers who are in receipt of benefits can make a request in writing to Ms Lort at 

clort@brentford.hounslow.sch.uk for financial assistance towards the cost of the visit.  Evidence of 

receipt of benefits may be required. 

Yours faithfully, 

F. Minors 

Ms Minors 

Head of Year 10 
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